
   

Waterview Recreation Center Basketball News 

By Susan Haidar, Recreation Leader Trainee 

 

Members of Waterview’s 14-16 Port Richmond Championship Winners 

Waterview’s 2nd Annual Basketball Camp was held from August 18 to August 22. Over 20 children, 

ages 5 to 12, participated. The low-cost Camp was an affordable option for most families. It was led 

by Mr. Calvin Lewis, a Waterview Advisory Council member and a long-time basketball coach in 

the area.  The camp emphasized skills and drills. The children had a great week on the court! 

In early August, Waterview’s Basketball Team, ages 14-16, won the basketball championship in Port 

Richmond’s Trenton and Auburn League. Coached by Mr. Calvin Lewis, the young men played 

over 10 games and the playoff games to take the championship. Ten young men participated on the 

team. 

Waterview Recreation Center, located at 5826 McMahon Street in East Germantown, regularly 

offers Skills and Drills classes, as well as team play for children (boys and girls), ages 4 to 16.  For 

more information on our upcoming fall programs, contact us at (215) 685-2229. 

 


